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At Featherstone Wood we are working hard to raise money to complete our outdoor learning area that was 
started earlier this year. Covid-19 has meant that our plans have had to change but we have found a way we 
can raise the money using an online shopping app. With Christmas coming up and lots of people doing shopping 
online we are really excited about how much money we could raise through the app. 

All you have to do to help is download an app and do your online shopping through it, each purchase you make 
will translate into a donation for us without any cost to you!! Anyone can register for the app and support us so 
please share this with all your family and friends and help us to create the best possible learning environment 
for your children. 

Here is how to start supporting us and raising money for our school: 

Download the  app from your app store 

Select ‘sign up’ 

Search for Featherstone Wood Primary School - Stevenage 

Select – Support this cause 

Create an account with your name and email address 

Use the app to do your online shopping and you will help us to raise the funds to help complete our out-
door learning area 
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Congratulations to this weeks  Star Learners 

Brigitte has been try-

ing hard in all areas of 

learning especially her 

maths this week.   

Lealand is star learner for following instruc-

tions first time every time and also for being 

quiet but active in lessons. He has impressed 

me with his story writing skills.  

Anesa is this 

week's start 

learner because 

she has 

demonstrated 

amazing resilience 

towards her 

learning.  

Olivia showed amazing 

phonics  knowledge by 

sounding out the word 

OCTOPUS 

Oscar is our star 
learner for being 
brilliant in all ways! 
He is a kind friend 
and likes to help out. 
He tries really hard 
in all his work and it 
is always of a great 
standard. Well done 

Miss Lockhart has 

awarded Neve Star 

Learner this week for 

always giving 100% in 

all she does. Well done 

Anea is Year 1 

star learner for 

brilliant sen-

tence writing. 

She always re-

members her 

punctuation and 

her spellings 

are correct . 
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Well done Hannah. We love the new 

haircut.  Congratulations on raising £656 

for The Living Room Charity. If you would 

still like to donate, please see link below. 

 

https://www.livingroomherts.org/

fundraisers/hannahs-big-chop 

 This year we will be taking individual Christmas                          

photos of the children and will be selling them 

framed to parents and carers.  The photo shoot 

date is Thursday 22nd October.  Please make sure 

your child is in their full uniform for this day.  We 

will then send home a proof and order form for you 

to return. 

Year 6 closing date for applications to Secondary School is 

Saturday 31 October 2020.  The advice from admissions is to 

apply before 16th in case of any problems. Further information 

is available at: 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 

Please can parents be mindful  of the residents  who live on Featherston 

Road.  We have had a couple of complains regarding blocking drive-

ways , paths and sitting on  resident’s walls at the beginning and end of 

the school day.  We understand that the  road  and pathways are  very 

busy at these times and so your patience and understanding is  

appreciated.  

https://www.livingroomherts.org/fundraisers/hannahs-big-chop
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